
 

Newsletter, September 2021 

President’s Report: 

Here we go again, I guess with hind sight it was just a matter of time before 

“Delta” arrived on our shores. As I write this we are heading towards level 3 and 

it really does look like Auckland will remain closed for some time to come. Once 

again many events and activities are cancelled, delayed and many more 

including our own USA Day remain uncertain just when we starting to finalise 

plans for this year. It really does make life and commerce very difficult as we try 

to move forward. 

On the positive side we must take the opportunities to meet and enjoy our 

fantastic American beauties whenever we can at the moment. It was again an 

amazing turnout for our last run to Ashburton and a very enjoyable lunch was 

had by all.  

Unfortunately, our planned September event has been cancelled but the 

Canterbury Aero Clubs 50th. anniversary event is still on, at this stage. As some 

of you will know a few club cars will be participating in this, but it is not an 

official club event. However, it is open to the public so a great opportunity for a 

day out, hope to see you there.  

 

Keep ya motor running and have a pirfic day.                         

 

Bill Stanley 

President 
 

Welcome to New members: 
 

 Jacqui Birchall & Adrian Hamill with their 1964 Chevrolet Corvette 

& 1960 Studebaker Hawk 

 

Due to COVID there is NO September club event as the Rock ‘n’ Wheels in Amberley has 

been postponed, however at this stage the  

Canterbury Aero Club’s 50th Anniversary is still being held on    

Saturday 25th September 2021 

West Melton Airfield, 9am – 3pm. Classic aircraft fly in, static display of 

classic aircrafts & cars, competition flying and trial flights.  All Welcome. 

 



 

Our October Event is something different……   

 
 

 

Brendon Wright’s 50th             

Birthday Celebration 

 SATURDAY 9th OCTOBER 2021 

Brendon is hosting a drive-in movie night for his                                    

family and friends and would like to extend the invitation  

to members of The American Classic Car Club 

Meeting at Selwyn District Council car park in Rolleston.                                              

Event to be held at “Riversdale Farm”, Dunsandel. 

Time to be confirmed. 

Dunsandel Volunteer Fire Brigade will be providing a fundraising       

BBQ and hot drinks can be purchased from an onsite coffee van. 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 



 

Club Captain’s Report  
 

We all assembled at the Selwyn District Council car park and headed to 

Ashburton for our lunch run. 26 cars and 57 people attended. After the inclement 

weather we had been having, we were the lucky ones to pick the best day to have 

our event. The cruise was steady, but some of the tail end Charlies’ were held up 

with slow traffic. They were only a couple of minutes behind the others. 

Once arriving, everyone chose where they were sitting. The hotel had us in their 

private function room, which was large enough to accommodate all of us. The rest 

of the hotel was pretty quiet with not many other patrons. We all had a yummy 

meal which was sufficient to feed the troops. 

The car park was dominated by our beautiful American cars and trucks. We always 

seem to attract members of the public with our presence and this was no 

exception. Even as we were leaving there were people taking interest. 

 

Keep on Cruising & Stay safe 

Ray Bewley 

Club Captain 

 



 



 

 

             Change of date for Christmas Party  

now 12th December 2021 

NOT 5th December. 

 

Other Club Events - Save the Dates 
 

Saturday 9th October Brendon Wright’s 50th Birthday – Drive In Movie 

Sunday 7th November USA Day 

Sunday 12th  December ACCC Christmas Party 

Sunday 16th January 

2022 

President’s Picnic 

 

Non club events you may like to attend: 
 

1st Sunday of each month:  

Rodder’s Breakfast meeting at the Kustoms Car Club McLeans Island 8.00am  

 

BellaRat’s Gas & Gander: 

On the last Friday of each month at 7pm.  Meet at the NPD, 740 Jones Road, Rolleston. 

On the first Friday of each month at 7pm.  Meet at the NPD, 392 Moorhouse Avenue, Sydenham. 

All Welcome 

 

POSTPONMENT DATE 

Now Sunday 17th October 

Amberley Rock n Wheels at the Amberley Domain 

 

Kaikoura Hop 

New Date – November 24 / 28th November 2021 

 

 

Sunday 21st November 2021: 

Selwyn Motor Festival 2021 

 

ALL AMERICAN WEEKEND, TIMARU 13-14th November  
 

Starting with Cruise from Caroline Bay Sat3-30pm for     4.30pm depart to cruise around Sth Canterbury 

ending at an interesting venue and "HEART KIDS STH CANTERBURY" will be having a BBQ. 

Sunday Display at Caroline Bay from 10am - 2pm . Proceeds from the weekend goes to "HEART KIDS 

Sth Cant" 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/125937420887022/photos/a.283582371789192/2218593728288037/?__cft__[0]=AZW35F2-yWfd58vOz9nu81jhrasLZuhs8mBWGvqwfYGKS65HVJfC94VcREcP__pI47AF-5w4xmKVCerXFQUoP2ICC0lWuvFRCZI91y93H4KnYxejVJXfBystr3tGoH5APpC1GYuD7eAVeB6oW_4ZfKCn&__tn__=EH-R

